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Tom Frantz Discusses RVA-Hampton
Roads Collaborative With Inside Business
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On May 22, 2019, Inside Business published an update on the efforts of the RVA-Hampton Roads
Collaborative, which is exploring ways to combine the Richmond and Hampton Roads areas into one
megaregion. Williams Mullen's Tom Frantz, who serves as co-chair of the collaborative, was interviewed

for the story. Read the story here.
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